Little Flower School

To: Little Flower School Parents 

From: Mr. Epperson’s Office (Sr. Jean Louise gets to do it again this week!)

Date:  December 21, 2012

Re: Weekly Parent Memo 
Christmas Eve Mass:  The parish Christmas Eve Mass will be Monday, December 24, at 4:00 PM. All Little Flower School and CCD students are invited to participate.  The Children’s Mass is a very special Mass for our parish community. Please encourage your children to attend. Forms were sent home this week.  If you have questions, please contact Angel Hoffert at 771-1005.
KZZJ Radio will broadcast: the Little Flower Christmas program on Christmas Day, December 25th. Area programs will be broadcast beginning at 11:00 A.M.  Little Flower will be first on the schedule that day. 
Found at the RHS Auditorium after the Christmas program: a pair of adult gray mittens.  Please call the school office if they are yours.
2013 Collection Envelopes have been sent home. Please note that these envelopes should not be used until January of 2013.    Please make sure to throw away the old 2012 envelopes. Thank You. Mrs. Graber.

Classes will resume on Wednesday, January 2nd.

May and yours have a Merry Christmas & Happy New Year

God bless us, everyone!
